
Philosophy 

The general rules regarding the major, as explained on the Philosophy Department’s webpage, 
still apply. However, any philosophy course taken during the Spring 2020 semester can be 
counted toward the major or minor even if it is awarded a P (‘pass’) rather than a letter grade. A 
LP (‘low pass’) and a F (‘fail’) will not count for credit toward either the major or minor. 
 
Students must discuss the matter with their advisor and / or the chair before converting courses to 
Pass/Fail.   
 
 


